
Reading Month 
 Family Night 

Thursday, February 29, 2024 

*Shows beginning at:* 
Two Shows 

 5:30 pm and 6:30 pm  
In the cafeteria  

Surline Elementary School 
Kicks off Reading Month With… 

Super U! Challenge 
 
Each exciting challenge is based on a specific message about bullying and positive character traits that 
reinforces what students hear in school. In fact, this program goes hand-in-hand with PBIS and other 

character and behavior programs. 

Unlike a traditional “quiz show” assembly that requires students to answer questions about curriculum, 
The Super U! Challenge does not put students “on the spot” or require that they have memorized any 
facts.  The only requirement of the hand-on challenges is that the volunteers (and the audience!) are 

ready to have fun.  This means students from all grade levels can participate in the show - and as soon 
as they see the wild challenges, there is never any shortage of eager volunteers. 

 


